



October 3, 2023


Guardian News & Media 
Attention: David Schor
61 Broadway
Suite -1425
NY, NY 10006

Dear The Guardian Team,


Every year the non profit called the Climate Change Leadership Institute gives out 
climate leadership awards in six different categories (including courage, direct action, 
innovation, justice, conservation and education). This year we are proud to present The 
Guardian with the 2023 Climate Education Award for your excellence in covering the 
climate crisis by way of responsible, independent journalism and piercing investigative 
reporting. 


The public interest is well served and the public is well educated by The Guardian’s 
honest, substantive reporting on the subject of climate change. We need many more of 
the mainstream news and media companies to likewise be fearless in their coverage 
and to resolve their conflicts of interest. As The Guardian makes clear, “when reporting 
on events like the climate crisis we are not afraid to name who is responsible.”


The stories that you do not only demonstrate the emergency that man made climate 
change represents, as well as the corruption that plagues us and perpetuates our so 
far lame response, but also they reveal our fellow humanity and the inspiring 
opportunity we all have to rise to the occasion.


We thank you for your integrity, for your leadership by example and for critically raising 
awareness in the United States and around the globe.


With much appreciation,


Robb Hirsch

Executive Director & Founder





